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STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REQUIRED 

Response to Provincial Consultation on Reforming the 
Ontario Municipal Board 

Date: October 25, 2016 

To: Planning and Growth Management Committee 

From: Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning Division 

Wards: All 

Reference 

Number: 
P:\2016\Cluster B\PLN\PGMC\PG16138 

SUMMARY 

A staff report entitled "Response to Provincial Consultation on Reforming the Ontario 

Municipal Board is being finalized and will be submitted to Planning and Growth 

Management Committee for consideration at its meeting of November 16, 2016.   

CONTACT 

Mario Giambattista  Kerri A. Voumvakis, Director 

Strategic Initiatives, Policy and Analysis Strategic Initiatives, Policy and Analysis 

City Planning Division City Planning Division 

Tel. No: 416-398-4995 Tel. No: 416-392-8148 

Fax No: 416-397-4080 Fax No: 416-396-3821 

E-mail: mgiamba@toronto.ca  Email: kvoumva@toronto.ca  

SIGNATURE 

_________________________ 
Jennifer Keesmaat, MES, MCIP, RPP 

Chief Planner and Executive Director 

City Planning Division 
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